
   
 
October 2015 
 
To: All Santa Ana High Schools 
 

The Floral Park Neighborhood Association is pleased to invite your graduating high school 
students to apply for our annual Scholarship Award program.  The purpose of this award is to 
recognize outstanding seniors who will be furthering their education at a college or university.  
Leadership and service in their community, schools and churches will be considered.  Each year 
we award four (4) scholarships for $1,000 each to be used by the student to further their 
education.  Attached is the application. You can also access the application on our website at 
www.floral-park.com.  The applications must be postmarked no later than February 12, 
2016. 

 
The Floral Park Neighborhood Association is a volunteer neighborhood association 

comprising over 600 homes located in the Floral Park neighborhood of Santa Ana, California. 
Since its inception, the Floral Park Neighborhood Association has remained steadfast in its 
charter to support local organizations. In fact, the Association’s bylaws mandate that a minimum 
15 percent of the net revenues generated by the annual Home & Garden Tour be directly 
allocated to Santa Ana charitable organizations.  In addition to supporting educational and 
charitable organizations, the Floral Park Neighborhood Association routinely earmarks funds for 
a variety of neighborhood beautification projects and social events. 

 
Young people are our finest national resource.  To help develop our youth is one of our 

greatest challenges.  These future leaders deserve encouragement and the Floral Park 
Neighborhood Association welcomes this challenge. 

 
We encourage you to present this application to students that you feel meet the above 

criteria. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at giving@floralpark.com. 
. 
 
All applications will be read and screened by a panel of judges. The students selected to 

receive the scholarships will be the guests of honor, along with their families and counselor, at a 
neighborhood meeting early in June 2016.  Please have the students submit their applications 
by mail no later than February 12, 2016. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Julie Humphreys     Wayne Suraci 
Co-First Vice-President,    Co-First Vice-President, 
Co-Chair, Sponsorship Committee   Co-Chair, Sponsorship Committee 
Floral Park Neighborhood Association  Floral Park Neighborhood Association 
 
 

P.O. Box 11366  Santa Ana, CA 92711-1366  www.floral-park.com 
 

http://www.floral-park.com/
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